
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 31 August 2023 

  A new pedestrian crossing has been installed at the foot of 

Clermiston Road North. The reduced size of the pedestrian 

island, and placement of pedestrian crossing lights, means 

access by wheelchair and for prams is nearly impossible.  

Therefore, to ask the Convener; 

Question (1) What assessment has been made of the accessibility of the 

new pedestrian crossing island at the foot of Clermiston 

Road North?. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Is work planned to resolve this issue and if so, when is it 

expected to be completed? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If not, why not? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


